A. M. Fink
Dept. of Statistics & Actuarial Sciences
The University of Iowa
Iowa City, IA 52242

Dear A. M.,

Since I can't tell that you got a copy of the Governor election results I will enclose a copy of that and send the newsletter check to you.

In case you don't have the numbers to compare the spring newsletter cost about the same this year as last but the distribution was quite different:

postage printing	<u>1988</u> 96.06 142.92	<u>1989</u> 31.40 209.56
total	238.98	240.96

Do you suppose we can get ISU to print the newsletter and Uof I to mail them?

Thanks for all your work both as Governor and as editor. Hope the sabbatical year has been worthwhile and look forward to seeing you back in Ames before too long.